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Apr 2-4 ................. State Disaster Relief Training, DR Center, Prattville 
Apr 5 .................... Palm Sunday  
Apr 6 .................... 10:30AM MinisterΩs Conference–  Via Zoom 
Apr 10 .................. Good Friday/Office Closed 
Apr 12 .................. Easter Sunday 
Apr 13 .................. 10:30AM MinisterΩs Conference–  Via Zoom 
             .................. 6:30PM Semi-Annual Meeting—CANCELLED 
Apr 18 .................. 9:00-11:00AM VBS Fair—POSTPONED 
Apr 20 .................. 10:30AM MinisterΩs Conference–  Via Zoom 
Apr 24 .................. 6:30PM Praise and Worship Fest POSTPONED 
Apr 27 .................. 10:30AM MinisterΩs Conference– Via Zoom 
May 3-7 ................ Bible Reading Marathon in front of Dale Co. Courthouse 
May 7 ................... National Day of Prayer Service in front of Dale Co Court 
                                    house 

The DBA assisted 19 families with food and 1 family with  
clothing.  
 
Food donations  for March: 
            
 Logan Road $6.00  Chalkhead 100.5 lbs. 
         Midland City $90  Individuals 14.64 lbs. 
         Morgan $200   Daleville $100 
         Pleasant Grove  $20          Salem 40 lbs. & $85 
          
                   
     

Volunteer Hours in the Ministry Center were: 
 

Camp Ground 18.75 New Hope 21   
Cedar Grove 24   Newton 22.5 
Chalkhead 17   Ozark 31 
Daleville 3  Pleasant Grove 34.75 
Hillcrest 3   Post Oak 4 
Holmes 1  Providence 6    
Individuals 30.5  Ridgecrest 68.5   
Level Plains 3.5  Rocky Head  15 
Logan Road 6   Rocky Mount 15 
Mt. Enon 9  Salem 12 
Mt Pisgah 113.5  Southside 30 
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Please note the following event 
changes: 

 

¶ Semi Annual Meeting-   
cancelled 

¶ VBS Fairð postponed 

¶ Worship Fest-  postponed 

¶ Bible Reading Marathon and 
National day of Prayer -  as 
scheduled, May 3- 7. Call 
Bro. Tim Sewell as usual to 
schedule your time. 



MinisterΩs Conference... 

The MinisterΩs Conference plans to start back on May 4.  For now, we 
will continue to meet on Zoom.  If this changes, we will send out an 
email. 

 
Please join us in welcoming Rev. and Mrs. Bill Hart 

as they begin ministering at New Hope Baptist 
Church on April 1, 2020.   

DBA Mission Trip NewsΧΦΦ 

Montana Mission Trip  

September 2-8, 2020 (Wednesday – Tuesday) 

We will provide construction/remodeling for a tiny home neighborhood 

that is being built.  14 cabins are being built on 8 lots.  Some construc-

tion or general knowledge of using a hammer and saw preferred.  

This will be no more than a 15 member team.   

$100 deposit due April 13, 2020 and will go toward the total cost of 

$400 per person. 

International Missions:  Trip to Dominican Republic July 6-13.  Contact 

John Gunter at jdgunter@graceba.net for more information.  

 

If you have any ideas or places where the DBA can go to spread the love 

of Jesus by serving, please contact Bro. Jim Hill.                         

Dale Baptist Association VBSΧ 

*Please note, we have had to postpone this.  The new 
date is TBA. 
The VBS team is excited to announce a brand-new 
way of doing our VBS rally!  Please plan to join us for 
your VBS Fair.  This event will be a come and go, fun 
time.  If any churches would like to purchase their VBS 
materials at the fair, your church will receive a 15% 

discount. 

            Also new this year, there will be a roving youth VBS held the 
week of June 15-19.  ALL churches are invited for the associational 
Youth VBS. We are extremely excited about this!!  More information 
will be coming soon. 

Volunteer SpotlightΧΦ 
This month we focus on the largest group of our volunteers.  They sort 
through all the items donated, clean, price, and display the items in the 
store.  From washing clothes to dusting off knick-knacks and cleaning 
toys, our volunteers do a great job preparing items to be sold.  We 
absolutely could not operate without them!  It Is also a blessing for us 
as we see the fellowship and fun they have as they work.  The laughter 
and smiles bring extra joy to the office and store.  We are forever 
thankful for each hour that is given in service to the Lord by volunteer-
ing in your Ministry Center Store! 
 

A Word to Consider 

 

I cling to His promise! You ask, which one? ALL 
of His promises! He has promised to never leave 
or forsake His children and I will continue to 
walk hand in hand with my Savior άthrough it 
all.έ I trust you will too! 

That being said, we are walking through some unknown days but we will 
get through it and when we look back on this bit of άhistory,έ then we 
will see GodΩs hand through it all. Let us give Him glory and honor 
through all of this! 

Having to distribute this newsletter before our Executive Leadership 
meeting on Monday (March 30 via Zoom) and anticipating their approv-
al, we have canceled the Semi-Annual Meeting scheduled for April 13. 
Most likely, we will reschedule the VBS Fair (April 18) and the Praise/
Worship Fest (April 24). New dates if rescheduled will be sent soon. The 
Bible Reading Marathon is still scheduled for May 3-7. Please call and 
reserve times for your church! 

Our summer mission trip has been canceled but our Montana trip is still 
a go. September 2-8 is the date and we still need 4 or 5 more to sign up. 
Please call the office asap to make your reservation.  

Many churches are now άmeetingέ on different social platforms includ-
ing Facebook, YouTube, Zoom, and conference calls. I encourage you to 
continue to meet at your regularly scheduled worship times so that you 
will not get άout of the habitέΗ If your church is not meeting at all and 
you need help setting up some platform for streaming or airing your 
worship services, please let me know. I can help you set it up. 

The menΩs Swamp Cookout and ladies Awaken retreats were a great 
success! This is for those ladies who attended Awaken this year. We 
ordered the chicken from Super Sav. The store manager called me on 
Monday (before I called them) and said they shorted us on our order. 
They mistakenly sent 1/3 of the amount of chicken we ordered. They 
apologized and refunded the difference.  

Our Ministry Center Store is closed until our government leaders tell us 
we can reopen. However, we are still accepting donations! As always, 
the second door on the right side toward the back of the building has an 
open door for the donations to be placed. Pass the word! 

Robin and I love each of you and ask you to pray for us as we serve you 
through the DBA. Thank you for allowing us to serve our Lord with you! 

Because of Jesus, 

Love, 

Bro. Jim & Mrs. Robin 


